
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Hawaiian Electric invites Maui community 
to offer input on renewable generation plans 

KAHULUI, June 22, 2023 – Hawaiian Electric will hold a community meeting on July 11 to 
receive comments on its proposal to build new generating units that can run on a variety of 
renewable fuels, including biofuels. 

This new generation project is proposed for a company-owned site on Pulehu Road across from 
the Central Maui Landfill – Refuse and Recycling Center. The new generating units would 
provide “firm” power, available to fill the gap when variable resources like wind and solar aren’t 
available. 

The proposal is part of a competitive bidding process for new generation powered by renewable 
resources on Maui, which will need to be online by 2028 as existing generators are retired. Bids 
are due in August for evaluation in a process overseen by the Public Utilities Commission and 
an independent observer.  

Hawaiian Electric has started an environmental review process in anticipation of moving forward 
with the proposal, though there is no guarantee the company’s project or any other project will 
be selected at the conclusion of the bid evaluation. 

The in-person meeting will be held in the Hawaiian Electric auditorium at 210 W. Kamehameha 
Ave. in Kahului from 5:30 p.m. to 7 p.m. and will also be broadcast live on Akakū Channel 54, 
enabling viewers to submit questions during the presentation. 

Additional information about the proposed project will be available at the meeting and online. 
Those participating in the meeting are asked to focus their questions and comments on the 
potential environmental impacts of the project; specific measures Hawaiian Electric should 
employ to avoid, minimize or mitigate the potential impacts; specific resources in the project 
area that could be affected by the project. Future community meetings will be held to discuss 
this project and other energy planning topics and customer issues on Maui. 

Questions and public comments about the project are being accepted at 
waenamaui@hawaiianelectric.com.  
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